Report No. 23/11

National Park Authority
REPORT OF MONITORING OFFICER

SUBJECT:

COMPLAINTS ABOUT PROCEDURE (AND OTHERS) OF THE BETTWS NEWYDD PLANNING APPLICATIONS AND SUBSEQUENT APPEAL 

As members may be aware I am preparing the report into the Bettws Newydd case.  I have largely finished my investigations and am in the process of finalising my report.  As reference has been made in the report to officers previously employed by the Authority and the systems that were in place at that time, I have decided that those officers should have the opportunity to comment on the draft report prior to its submission to Members and ultimately into the public domain.

I expect this process to be completed by the middle of April and anticipate sending a copy of the report on a private and confidential basis to each member at that stage.  This will allow Members a period of approximately three weeks to consider it before the NPA meeting on 11th May 2011.
(For further information, please contact John Parsons, johnp@pembrokeshirecoast.org.uk)
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